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14th October 2017
Dear Parent
The annual subscription for Scout and Guide Group membership for the period September 2017 to August 2018 is £108 per member and is now due. This is an increase of £1 a term compared to last year.
All Leaders and other Officials of the Group provide their services voluntarily. Consequently, the full amount of all subscriptions goes towards the provision of equipment and badges for the various Sections, the Capitation fees due to the Scout and Guide Associations and contributes to the cost of maintaining our Headquarters building.

As we are a Charity, the Group can reclaim tax on subscriptions at no extra cost to you, provided that the subscription is made under a Gift Aid declaration and the person making the declaration is a taxpayer.  To enable us to treat your subscription as a Gift Aid donation, please complete the Gift Aid declaration on the attached subs form. It is important that the person who signs the cheque is also the person who signs the Gift Aid declaration. 
Each Section are responsible for collecting their own fees to help reduce the administration for the Subscription secretary so I would be pleased if you would kindly send a cheque for £108 payable to “Ben Rhydding Scout and Guide Group” to one of our Scout Troop meetings, together with the completed form overleaf, which helps to identify and control the payments. If you would like to pay termly please send three cheques for £36 each; one by the end of September, one by the end of January 2018 and the final payment by the end of April 2018. Please write your child’s name and section on the back of all cheques. Prompt payment is expected please over the next few weeks.  Should the subscription cause any difficulties please do not hesitate to talk to me. 
Michael Ackroyd
Scout Troop Leader

Ben Rhydding Scout and Guide Group
Charity Registration Nos:-  Scout Group 524756, Guide Company 306016

